APPENDIX D

Name: Mr Robert Davies

Address: George Inn, 92 St James Street, Newport, Isle of Wight PO30 1LB
Comments Details

Commenter Type: Neighbour

Stance: Customer objects to the Licensing Application

Reasons for comment: - Crime - Nuisance - Safety

Comments: 12:33 PM on 22 Aug 2018 Currently open until 9p.m. extending hours until 5 a.m. when
late night alcohol consumption and potential substance abuse is most evident resulting in alcohol
accelerated aggression. Less than 20 metres from the spot where a man lost his life less than 2 years
ago, under just such circumstances. Closing a window will do no more than exacerbate a conflict,
boiling over on the street outside. CCTV coverage already on Newport streets, does little to
ameliorate aggressive behaviour. Business is in a mixed usage area. All adjacent properties (86 - 92)
have occupied residential accommodation above the businesses. 2 years ago planners granted
application to develop 3 - 4 residential units next door to this business, with rear aspect backing onto
rear entrance/kitchen. The granting of this application could create a potential melting pot of
violence and unrest as revellers leave SIA monitored premises to make their way home. This does
nothing to expedite their journey SAFELY home.

Application Summary

Reference: 18/01224/LAPNEW

Address: 91A St James Street Newport Isle Of Wight PO30 1LB
Proposal: New Premises Licence

Case Officer: Mr Shane Batchelor

Comments Details

For and on behalf of the Highway Authority, and with
regard to our network management duty, | can confirm
that I have concerns over the proposals for a late night
Comments: food server, with no public access to the premises at
night, but via a serving hatch out onto the footway.

The footway narrows at this location and if any significant
number of persons gathered in the area to purchase food,



this may lead to litter and spillages of food and/or
packaging on the footway, creating pedestrian slip
hazards on the highway.

The front of the premises is not covered by direct CCTV
observation, and any disturbances would not be able to
be viewed by our system, or be bale to aid the Police,
should any incident occur.

From: Daniel Faulkner [mailto:clerk@newportwight.org.uk]
Sent: 30 August 2018 13:25

To: Licensing

Subject: Licensing Act 2003: The Noodle Pot, St. James Street

Dear Licensing

Newport Parish Council would like to submit the below
comment on the premises licence application for the Noodle
Pot.

Newport Parish Council does not object to the granting of a
premises licence; however, the sale of late night refreshment
should be restricted to 23:00-01:00 as opposed to 23:00-
05:00, as specified on the applications, on the grounds of
preventing public nuisance and reducing any crime and
disorder in the early hours of the morning.

Kind regards,
Dan

Daniel Faulkner

Clerk & Responsible Financial Officer
Newport Parish Council

The Riverside Centre

The Quay

NEWPORT, Isle of Wight

PO30 2QR

Telephone: (01983) 559119

Email: clerk@newportwight.org.uk
Web: www.newportwight.org.uk
Facebook: www.facebook.com/newportwight






